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Ref.: 002/01/ATU/RC/CIR-2023 
 
To: 

● Member States 
● RECs/Sub-regions 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
INVITATION TO THE WORKSHOP ON PRESERVATION, MANAGEMENT AND USAGE OF SATELLITE 
RESOURCES OF THE PLANNED SATELLITE SERVICES BANDS 
 
The African Telecommunications Union (ATU) is pleased to invite your administration/organization to 
the workshop on preservation, management and usage of satellite resources of the planned satellite 
services bands. The workshop will take place online from 1 to 2 March 2023 (14H30 to 17H00 EAT) and 
has been organized in collaboration with the ITU. 
 
The aim of the workshop is to create/enhance awareness around key issues relating to the important 
matters of preservation and prudent usage of (planned) satellite resources. 
 
This letter serves as a kind invitation for your administration/organization to participate in the said 
workshop. The attached concept note and programme shows the main voices during the workshop, 
notably the ITU and African countries who have successfully managed to preserve and use the resources. 
 
Participants are kindly requested to register via a simple registration. After registering, they will receive 
a confirmation email containing the login link to the workshop. The registration link is 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAtcOGhrD4oGtSHXX3tEBVSS2hXcmq-7JYk. 
 
I look forward to the kind participation of your administration/organization. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
John OMO 
Secretary General 
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